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“Worldwide redemption is not an afterthought but a part of the eternal 

purpose of the heavenly Father.” 
Dr. Owen Carr 

  

If you had to guess, how many people in the United States would you say 
have a biblical worldview—believing the Bible is accurate, authoritative, and 
applicable to every area of life? 

Here’s the stark reality: 
·     Only 51% claim to have a biblical worldview, yet 41% believe that the 
Bible, the Koran, and the Book of Mormon express the same divine truths.* 
·     An estimated 6% of people living in the United States embrace God's 
Word as the defining element of their daily lives and an alarming 22.8% of all 
Americans answer "None" on 
surveys about religious affiliation. 
·     A reported 45% of teenagers in the U.S. believe that all religions teach 
equally valid truths. 
·     The Global Youth Culture study by OneHope reveals that a disturbing 
25% of teens have reported feeling sexually attracted to someone of the 
same gender. 
·     Over one-third (35%) of U.S. teens reported having suicidal thoughts in 
the last three months — the highest rate of any country in this global survey. 

Among youth and adults alike, symptoms of distress and brokenness are on 
the rise, with steadily climbing numbers of drug overdoses, anxiety, and 
more. Without Jesus, people — especially younger generations — have little 
defense against increasing pressure, confusion, and despair.  Jesus is the 
answer. 
 
Because Jesus is the answer, missions is vital. 

As part of God’s global missionary initiative, U.S. Missions is an 
indispensable asset to the Kansas Ministry Network. They provide extensive 
support, resources, and training to ministers and churches, helping to 



establish and reinforce local churches, engage with communities, and spread 
the HOPE found in the gospel of Jesus Christ. 
 
To each of our AGK U.S. Missionaries, we say THANK YOU. Because of your 
tireless efforts, the U.S. Missions is fostering growth and vibrancy of the 
Kansas Ministry Network.  
 
To the AGK Ministry Network churches, pastors, and credential holders who 
collectively gave $416,512.16 to U.S. Missions in 2023, THANK YOU! This is 
an $8,431.56 increase over 2022.  

We are—and must remain—a forward-leaning, Kingdom-minded Network. 
We dare not stay so safe within the walls of our church buildings that we 
become unable or unwilling to hear the cries of the dying. We are committed 
to making Kansas the easiest place in the world for people to experience the 
presence and forgiveness of Jesus.  
 
This is who we are! 

 Nathan L. Sheridan 

 *All research is by Barna unless otherwise indicated. 

Assemblies of God Missions Video resources: 

https://agwmhub.org 

https://usmissions.ag.org/Resources/Downloads 
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